
2023 SOUTH FORK RIFLE CLUB WINTER PISTOL LEAGUE 

 

THE 2023 PISTOL LEAGUE WILL BEGIN THE WEEK OF JAN 2, 2023. AS HAS BEEN THE PROCEDURE 

IN THE PAST THE CLUB WILL BE OPEN ON MONDAY’S, WEDNESDAYS AND FRIDAYS AT 7:00. 

FIRING CAN BE DONE ON ANY OR ALL OF THESE NIGHTS AS NEEDED BY THE COMPETITOR. THE 

FIRST WEEK OF THE LEAGUE IS A SIGHT-IN/PRACTICE/BANK WEEK. SHOOTERS CAN DO ANY OF 

THESE BUT IF THEY CHOOSE TO POST A BANK SCORE, IT MUST BE DECLARED AS SUCH BEFORE 

FIRING. STARTING THE WEEK OF JAN 9, 2023 WILL BE THE OFFICIAL START OF THE LEAGUE. WE 

WILL DO AS IN THE PAST, THE FIRST 4 WEEKS OF THE LEAGUE WILL BE USED TO FIGURE AN 

AVERAGE OF THE SHOOTER AND AFTER THAT IS FIGURED THE TEAMS WILL BE PICKED USING 

THOSE AVERAGES. WE WILL THEN TAKE THOSE SCORES AND USE THEM FOR THE FIRST 4 WEEKS 

OF COMPETITION. WIN / LOSS RECORDS WILL BE POSTED.  SHOOTERS CAN POST AS MANY BANK 

SCORES AS THEY WISH. IF SHOOTERS ARE WAITING TO FIRE LEAGUE SCORES, THE BANK SHOOTER 

MUST WAIT UNTIL ALL COMPETITORS FIRING WEEKLY SCORES ARE DONE BEFORE FIRING BANK 

SCORES. 

THE COST THIS YEAR WILL BE $15.00 PER GUN, $15.00 FOR .22 AND $15.00 FOR CENTER FIRE.  

THE NIGHTLY FEE’S FOR THE LEAGUE WILL BE $5.00 PER MATCH AND $2.00 FOR A SET OF 

PRACTICE TARGETS. THE REPORT MUST BE FILLED OUT AFTER THE MATCH IS FIRED AND SCORED. 

THE BANK SCORE AND MATCH SCORES WILL ONLY BE POSTED BY THE SHOOTER. PRACTICE 

SCORES SHALL NOT BE POSTED ON THE SCORE SHEET. ALL MONEY MUST BE PLACED INTO THE 

ENVELOPE AT THE DESK. 

THE LEAGUE WILL RUN 13 WEEKS DUE TO THE FIRST WEEK BEING THE SIGHT-IN/PRACTICE/BANK 

WEEK. THE BANQUET WILL BE THE WEEK AFTER THE LEAGUE IS COMPLETE, IF IT CAN BE 

SCHEDULED. THE DEFINITE DATE WILL BE POSTED ALONG WITH THE MENU AND COST FOR 

GUESTS. IF THERE ANY SUGGESTION TO A VENUE TO HAVE THE BANQUET, OTHER THAN THE 

SUMMIT COUNTRY CLUB, LET JEFF KNOW AND WE WILL LOOK IN IT. 

LASTLY, WE WANT ALL COMPETITORS TO HAVE FUN BUT ALWAYS REMEMBER SAFETY FIRST, 

LAST AND ALWAYS! WE HAVE A GREAT RECORD IN THIS AND WE MUST KEEP IT THAT WAY. 

EMPTY CHAMBER INDICATORS WILL BE USED IN ALL GUN ON THE FIRING LINE, THIS CAN BE AS 

SIMPLE AS A LENGTH OF WEEDEATER STRING OR A WIRE TIE, BUT NO ONE WILL GO DOWN 

RANGE UNTIL ALL GUNS ARE CHECKED AND DECLARED SAFE! REMEMBER MUZZLES MUST BE 

POINTED DOWN RANGE AT ALL TIMES, AND AFTER FIRING IS COMPLETED MUST BE BOXED OR 

HAVE AN EMPTY CHAMBER INDICATOR INSTALLED IN THEM. 

THE SOUTH FORK OFFICERS 


